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Greetings in the Name of our precious Lord and 
Savior, Jesus Christ!  
Mission work. Last month was another busy one 
for all of us. We had regular services in Bocsa, 
Filiasi, Timisoara and Bucharest. We had one 
special meeting in Filiasi, attended by brethren 
from all mission points. It was a blessed and 
encouraging time. Bro. Nicu, who is the oldest 
member of the church, was able to come, even 
though his health condition was quite unstable 
until that morning, because of his diabetes. 
After our meeting, Aurel Munteanu rode with us to 
Bocsa, and from there we started our third trip to 
Ukraine. It was a long and tiring one, but a blessed 
one, as well. We were able to bring a lot of 
humanitarian aid, but also Gospel booklets which 
were distributed in the conflict zones. Some were 
received even by Ukrainian soldiers. 
You can read our Ukraine reports on my Facebook 
page, on the website of Grace Bible Baptist Church 
of Denham Springs (gracebiblebaptistds.com/
Ukraine.html) or on our church’s website, 
www.harulsuveran.ro/en. 
In the last part of April, Miriam and I took some 
time off to visit our relatives in Sweden. We 
weren’t able to take time off since the pandemic started. We rejoiced seeing our family there and our 
nephew, but just before our scheduled return trip we got so sick that we needed to delay our return by a 
few days. But we made it home safe and sound, though weak after the virus. 
Literature work. Aurel Miclea held the fort while we were gone. He printed a lot of Gospel literature 
and shipped out 31 large packages throughout Romania and in Italy. We found a Ukrainian translator, a 
refugee from Kharkov, who offered to help us translate into Ukrainian a short Gospel message written 
by bro. Bob Keller. She also translated the content of our church app and website into Ukrainian and 
corrected the Russian translation, so, pretty soon we will add these languages to our website and app. 
Bro. Christo from Bulgaria finished translating into Bulgarian bro. Curtis Pugh’s What is a New 
Testament Church. The next project we have for him is bro. Chuck Hunt’s The Body of Christ: 
Separating Myth from Methapor. We are thankful for all the opportunities of sharing the Gospel and 
God’s word in several languages in this part of Europe. We thank you for being part of this work 
through your support and prayers. May we glorify His Name wherever we are! Bro. Raul 

Aurel Munteanu and I at the Ukrainian border
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